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State Water Resources Control Board

March 7, 2019

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research
State Clearinghouse

P.O. Box 3044

Sacramento, CA 95812-3055

RE: Withdrawal of State Clearinghouse (SCH) No. 2018128323

The State Water Resources Control Board requests withdrawal and cancellation of SCH No.
2018128323. Notice of Exemption (NOE) No. 2018128323, received by the SCH on December
13, 2018, for the City of Fresno (City) Perchloroethylene Groundwater Cleanup Project was filed
in error. The City, rather than the State Water Resources Control Board, is the lead agency for
the project. The City filed a subsequent NOE for the project on January 18, 2019, and was
assigned SCH No. 2019018345.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this request.
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Division of Financial Assistance

State Water Resources Control Board
(916) 341-5458
Meghan.Tosney@waterboards.ca.gov

cc (via email): Lito Bucu, City of Fresno, Lito.Bucu@fresno.gov
Matthew Bullis, City of Fresno, Matthew.Bullis@fresno.gov
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